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“I have lived in Hartlebury village for 29 years and I am passionate about 

helping this and the wider community.   I believe strongly that the District and 

Parish Councils need people who can deliver on their promises and who are 

prepared to listen and take action on behalf of their communities.  I am 

determined that Hartlebury’s voice should be heard and I will be there to 

work on your behalf.  We have so much to look after and protect in this 

village – it’s time we started doing just that.“ 

 

YOUR CONCERNS ARE MY CONCERNS – TOGETHER WE CAN MAKE A 

DIFFERENCE TO OUR COMMUNITY 

If elected, I promise to bring energy, commitment, and drive to the role, to 
listen to the views of the community, and to always strive to protect and 

improve our local area.   You deserve a District Councillor who will commit to 
attending all Council meetings and be there to challenge and represent this 
community.  Far too little has been achieved in the last four years, despite 

lots of empty promises – it is time for change. 
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You have an opportunity to bring about changes by voting in the forthcoming 

elections and I urge you to do just that.   

PLEASE VOTE FOR ME IN THE DISTRICT 
ELECTIONS ON 7TH MAY 2015  

For your Local District Councillor 



• To listen to what the community wants and engage with 

you to get a clear idea of what you want for your 

community. 

• To protect all aspects of the heritage within our Parish 

boundary.  Far too much has already been lost.  

• To ensure that any large scale developments are 

scrutinised and challenged to ensure they are sympathetic 

to the community’s environment.   

• To improve road safety, and to liaise more effectively with 

local police to keep our community safe. 

• To compile the new Parish Plan - this plan sets out what the 

Parish wants to achieve over the next four years.  It also 

means we can apply for funding from various organisations. 

Without this plan, we will continue to lose valuable funding 

- monies which can be used to improve our community. 

• To continue to fight the effects of the Hartlebury 

Incinerator - the environment and health of our community 

and future generations is vital.  We must not give up. 

fighting for what we believe is best for us and future 

generations. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information please go to www.sheridantranter.co.uk  

Email: sheridan@comms.me.uk or tel: 01299 251375 

Why an 

independent

? 

 I feel strongly that these elections are not about party 

politics – they are about the people within the community, 

and not political agendas.  It is you that matters and local 

issues affect us all. Remember - my voice is your voice.   

 

 

Why me? 

 Because I care about this community.   

• I have attended every Parish Council meeting as a 

resident and am now elected as a Parish Councillor. 

•  I am an associate Governor at Hartlebury Primary School, 

and have been an active member of the groups fighting 

against the Hartlebury Incinerator.  

• I believe that you can only change things if you take an 

active interest in what is happening within the community.  I 

have been doing that for many years and I am confident that 

I can make a significant contribution to the future of the 

village and hamlets of Hartlebury.  

 

What are my 

priorities? 

http://www.sheridantranter.co.uk/
mailto:sheridan@comms.me.uk

